

## Indian Creek News

AUGUST 1991

#### NEW NEIGHBORS

Anthony and Devin Saluto moved into 3 Bent Tree Lane with their two daughters - Jori, age 12, and Maggie, age 9. They own their own retail golf and advertising business in Bloomington. They are really enjoying Indian Creek!

Greg and Carol Beneze are building on Lot 87 Bent Tree Court. They have two daughters - Erin, age 7, and Elisa, age 4. Greg is a Superintendent at State Farm in Data Processing Claims and Carol works part-time at Luedtke, Hartweg, and Turner Law Firm. They hope to move October 1st.

#### WATER ASSOCIATION

A special thanks from all the homeowners in Indian Creek to Ron Parsons for his dedication and extra effort during the recent water problems. We all really do appreciate his dedication to the subdivision and his extra effort during those three long nights of well watching.

#### INLAND PHONE MEETING

There was a good turnout for the Inland Phone meeting on July 15th. Marilyn Blank, Lorrie Bielfeldt, and I will be working with Lamplighter Subdivision to determine if there is enough interest to pursue a change.

#### GARAGE SALES

Garage Sales are planned for Friday, September 20th, and Saturday, September 21th, with Lamplighter Subdivision. Please call me at 728-2990 if you want to participate.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
BRADY & SOPPER / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS



# Imdiam Creek News

AUGUST 1991

### ANNUAL PICNIC

The Annual Indian Creek Picnic scheduled for Sunday, September 29th. Everyone plan to attend!

#### INDIAN CREEK PLAYDAY

Our first playday for the preschool and grade school kids on Friday, August 9th was a huge success with 22 kids attending with their moms. Although the day was a little cool, it didn't stop the kids and moms from getting wet on the slide and with water balloons. A special thanks to the organizers of this event - Nancy Kaufmann, Carol Myers, Marcia Larson, and especially to Faith Meyer for opening up her home for this event. I couldn't resist putting in a picture of the popsicle gang!



THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS